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(/ 
File No. 11-0102 

ARTS, PARKS, HEALTH, AGING AN D RIVER COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the First and 
Second Status Reports for the Los Angeles River Projects for 2013-14. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

RECEIVE and FILE the January 3, and May 8, 2014 City Administrative Officer (CAO) First and 
Second Status Reports relative to the Los Angeles River Projects for 2013-14. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted . 

Summary: 

On May 12, 2014, your Committee considered January 3 and May 8, 2014 CAO First and Second 
Status Reports for the Los Angeles River Projects for 2013-14. According to the CAO, on July 2, 
2013, Council established the Arts, Parks, Health , Aging and River Committee which assumed 
oversight of the Los Angeles River related activities previously under the purview of the Ad Hoc Los 
Angeles River Committee (Council File No. 13-1823). At the request of the Committee, the CAO has 
prepared a report on the status of Los Angeles River Revitalization projects that · are being 
undertaken by the City. The reports provide information on capital projects re lating to or adjacent to 
the los Angeles River. The summary is based on information provided by project staff from the 
Bureau of Engineering , the Bureau of Sanitation, the Los Angeles Department of Transportation, and 
the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power. 

The CAO then presented an overview of the various projects currently underway and answered 
questions from the Committee members (a detailed summary is provided in both reports, attached to 
the Council file) . After consideration and having provided an opportunity for public comment, the 
Committee moved to receive and file the two CAO reports . This matter is now submitted to Council 
for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

ARTS, PARKS, HEALTH, AGING AND RIVER COMMITTEE 

MEMBER VOTE 

O'FARRELL: YES 

LABONGE YES 

BUSCAINO: YES 

CEDILLO YES 

PRICE: YES 

ARL 

ADOPTED 
MAY 3 0 2014 

LOS ANGELES CITY COUNCIL 



5/12/14 

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS-


